
 

 

Friday 14th June 2019   

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 28th June, the Acorn Class will be leading the Mass at St Peter and St Paul Catholic 
Primary Academy.  It is a special Mass because it celebrates the feast day of two great saints, 
Peter and Paul.  Each child has a set of words to learn or a special job to do during the Mass.  If 
your child is speaking during the Mass, please can you help your child to practise their set of 
words.  Your child will need to say these words from memory during the Mass.  We will be 
having a rehearsal next week.   

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sanford and Mr Stringer 

 


